Goodreads make better writing
After my return from Canada and a busy June, getting back into
routine, and starting on some new adventures, I made the
conscious decision to take some time out from wordpress to do
more reading, process my ideas, and put more time into other
projects.

So today, August 1st, I had planned to write. However I spent
most of the afternoon trying, unsuccessfully to sort out email issues with yahoo.

This will now be a short news update. My wordpress
subscription runs out in October, and as I don’t want to renew
it, I have between now and then to plan, design and create my
own website. Which will mean serious research and work in
making that a reality. Advice, recommendations and offers of
help all accepted!

If I thought July raced by, August will fly, as I am away on
travels to Paris later on in the month. Look for interesting
travel posts. Maybe I will be braver and use more French than
I did in Montreal? Probably not, but I will at least have
family to help me.

During my time in July, I have been reading. They include

Writing as a Sacred Path By Jill Jepson

Thunder and Lightning and Writing down the Bones by Natalie
Goldberg

And one out of my comfort zone, to expand my reading horizon,
and which pleasantly surprised me and I quite enjoyed it.
Amber Wake Gabriel Falling,

I chose to feature these as they had most impact and
challenged me as a writer. Follow me on Goodreads

Now, dear readers, you are all up to date. August will be busy
and exciting and I look forward to sharing it with you.

A little night music to end this discourse

A reflective prayer
To all a good night

